
 

 

Weekly Note 
13th October 2022 

Peat and Diesel Concert 

There will be a Peat and Diesel concert in the Coll Centre on Thursday 27th October at 
11am.  All Primary 6 and Primary 7 pupils across Lewis and Harris have been invited to 
attend the event.  P6 and P7 pupils are asked to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of 

water.  If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided by the 
canteen.  Pupils should wear school uniform and bring a jacket. 

 

Halloween Party  

The Primary 7 trip fundraising group have organised a Halloween party which will take place 

at the school on Friday 28th October.  This event is available for all pupils who attend 

Stornoway Primary School.  It will be a fun night of music, games, costumes and dance 

contests.  Tickets can be purchased from the school office on Thursday 27th and Friday 

28th October and cost £2 for the P1-3 party and £2.50 for the P4-7 party.  All proceeds go 

towards the Primary 7 trip.  Any families who require support with the costs for tickets can 

speak, in confidence, with P Maclean, Head of School. 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

Lost Property  
There have been a significant number of items left in the lost property this term.  If you are 

missing any items, please come and have a look to see if any items belong to your child.   

Any items that are not claimed will be donated to a local charity shop.   

                     
 

Blythswood Shoebox Appeal  

 

 
 

 

 



 

The Appeal Centre will be at Woody’s Express Parcels, Rigs Road, Stornoway.  The Appeal 

Centre will be open on the following days to receive shoeboxes: 

• Thursday 27th October, 3pm - 6 pm 
• Friday 28th October, 3 pm - 6.30 pm 

• Saturday 29th October, 10 am – 12 noon 

The APPEAL will CLOSE on Saturday 29th OCTOBER at 12 noon 

Blythswood Shoebox Leaflets are available for collection from the Blythswood Shop,  Stornoway and 

Nicolson’s Newsagents. They are also available online. 

 

Children in Need  

As part of this year’s Children in Need fundraiser, P4A and P4B are organising a Bring and 

Buy sale.  We are hoping to sell books, toys, teddies, DVDs and games.  If you are having a 

clear out over the holiday, and have any of these items at home that you no longer use, we 

would appreciate it if you could bring them in to the school any time between Monday 31st 

October and Thursday 17th November.  Primary 4A and 4B would like to thank you for your 

support.   

 

October Holidays 
Term 1 will draw to a close at 3:25pm on Thursday 13th October.  The school will re-open to all staff 

on Wednesday 26th October and to all pupils on Thursday 27st October.  We wish all our families and 

staff a relaxing and enjoyable break.  

 

Free Dress Friday 

Free Dress Friday will take place on Friday 28th October.   

Donation are welcome but not necessary.  No fancy dress or football shirts please.   

Thank you.   

 

Parent Council 
The Parent Council works together with the school to promote partnership between the school, 

parents and its pupils.  It aims to represent the views of all parents/carers.  The Parent Council 

Annual General Meeting will take place in the school on Tuesday 1st November at 7pm.   

If you have any queries or questions for the Parent Council, please send them to: 

syprimaryparentcouncil@gmail.com 
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Community Events 

 

 

Canteen Menu 

 


